
Announcements Nov 30, 2023  
 

Woodstock High wants to congratulate our swim team on an impressive showing at 
Regionals. Many swimmers clocked best times and we are sending 9 swimmers to 
Provincials next Friday! 
 
Congratulations to our provincial qualifiers: 

Rylee Kitchen 

Liam McComb 

Sara Brown 

Ainslie MacInnis 

Anna Killam 

Alison Jarvis 

Mauro Rodriguez-Gonzalez 

Braylon Steeves 

Ajla Tuka 
 
 

Art Club will be Thursday after school 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE to band and choir members:  Sometime today please drop by the music 

room to provide us with your full legal name and your birthdate. This is for the travel insurance 

associated with our trip in April. I need this information today. If you don't see me in the music room, 

I will leave the list on my desk in my office for you to sign. You may also sign the form in Mr. Reid's 

room.  Please make sure your name is legibly printed. 
 


